Board of Appeals Meeting 
April 26, 2022 

Present from Shafer Township: Chairman Mark Stovern, Supervisor John Hoffman, Supervisor John Schmalz and Clerk Faith Lichtscheidl 
Present from Chisago County: County Assessor Daryl Moeller, Senior Deputy Rich Koons  
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm and the pledge of allegiance was recited.  
Assessor Moeller reviewed with board members the 2022 Assessment of Chisago County Report updating those present.  The board was able to ask questions of the assessors as well. 
Assessor Moeller presented information that for 2023 and stated that because you see that Shafer Township increased property value at 24% overall does not mean that the individual household taxes will be increasing in 2023.  It depends on budgets set with the County, Township and School district. 
 
There were no township residents that attended this meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:41 pm motion made by  Hoffman, 2nd by Supervisor Schmalz, all approve; motion approved.    
Respectfully Submitted

Faith Lichtschiedl, Clerk
Mark Stovern, Chairman
